
 

Property Crimes Reported in the Foothills Area Command on Tuesday, November 27:
8  Stolen Vehicles:  3000-block of Eubank Blvd NE, 6000-block of Cortaderia St NE, 4200-block of Spanish 
Bit NE, 2 vehicles from the same address on the 10800-block of Towner Ave NE, 10300-block of Los Arboles 
Ave NE, 100-block of Hotel Circle NE, 12500-block of Chico Rd NE.
1 Commercial Burglary:  5800-block of Eubank Blvd NE.
2 Residential Burglaries:  3200-block of Riviera Pl NE, 13800-block of Brush Pl NE.
1 Auto Burglary:  1500-block of Stagecoach Ln SE.  Entry:  Left door unlocked.  Items left in 
unattended, unlocked vehicle that were stolen:  Back pack, business paperwork, receipts and rental 
contracts, mountain biking gear/helmets/glasses.

APD Foothills is collecting new toys and socks now through December 21st.  Donations are being 
collected at the Foothills Substation at 12800 Lomas Boulevard NE (between Juan Tabo and Tramway) 
Mondays through Fridays between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  On December 23rd our officers will be 
distributing the toys and socks alongside two faith groups to children in our community.

Thank you to the generous person who dropped off 80 pair of socks yesterday!



 

Today is National Package Protection Day – here’s a short piece by National Day 
Calendar…

National Package Protection Day is the Wednesday after Thanksgiving. It encourages homeowners to stay alert and protect their homes 
against package theft, which becomes more and more prevalent during the holidays. This year’s Package Protection Day falls on 
November 29, 2017, so be on the lookout!

The internet has made it easier to find deals and have packages shipped straight to our homes. But this has also made it easier for thieves 
to snatch our deliveries right from our doorsteps. Cyber Monday, in particular, is a big online shopping day where most purchases are 
shipped directly to the buyer’s home.

With the advent of Black Friday and Cyber Monday, there became a need for a day that raises awareness of package theft and helps 
homeowners protect themselves against thieves. And just like that, Package Protection Day was born

HOW TO OBSERVE



Spread the word throughout your neighborhood about Package Protection Day, so your community is alert during the holidays. And 
share your PackageProtection stories and tips using #PackageProtectionDay and #alwayshome on social media. 


